
 

   

 
 

 

SOUTH SIDE WASTEWATER SERVICING STRATEGY 
MUNICIPAL CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

NOTICE OF PROCESS CLOSURE 
 

The Study 

In July 2017, the City of Woodstock 
(the City) and the County of Oxford (the 
County) initiated a Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (EA) 
Master Plan study to investigate 
options for sanitary sewer servicing of 
unserviced lands within the City.  The 
study’s focus was on addressing near 
term and long term wastewater 
(sanitary sewage) servicing 
requirements in the south part of the 
City (see map). 

The Process  

Since the study’s initiation, the need for 
near term wastewater servicing in the 
City’s south wastewater collection 
system has been pushed back.  As 
such, the City and County are formally suspending this Class EA study.  Near term and 
long term wastewater servicing will be planned on a City-wide basis considering potential 
urban boundary expansion and wastewater service area boundaries through a future 
study. 
 
If you have any questions or comments please contact: 
 

Harold de Haan, P. Eng., 
City Engineer, 
City of Woodstock 
P.O. Box 1539 
944 James Street 
Woodstock ON, N4S 0A7 
Tel: 519-539-2382 x3112 
Email: hdehaan@cityofwoodstock.ca 

 
With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public 
record of the study. The study is being conducted according to the requirements of the 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment, which is a planning process approved under 
Ontario’s Environmental Assessment Act. 
 
Issued on September 25, 2017. 
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